VIRGINIA WOOLF SOCIETY OF GREAT BRITAIN

December 2020
Dear Member
Please find overleaf an Agenda and enclosed a nomination form for the twenty-second Annual General Meeting of the Society to be held at 2pm on Saturday 10 April 2021 at the Oriental Club, Stratford House, 11 Stratford Place, London W1C 1ES (opposite Bond Street tube station). Owing to the COVID-19 pandemic, the 2020 AGM/Conference was postponed until 2021 and Reports for both years will be presented at this AGM. Although there is no charge to Members for attending the AGM, it takes place within a day conference which does carry a charge. As last year's conference was sold out, the places will automatically transfer to this year's conference.
If you are attending the AGM only, please let me know (contact information below).
We welcome nominations for the Executive Officers posts and for the other Executive Council Members who together form the Executive Council. The Executive Council is the forum to which the Officers (ex officio) and other Executive Council Members report and where the Society’s business, aims and developments can be discussed and planned.  It consists of no more than ten Members, including the ex officio Officers. The current Executive Council Members are:
Chair – Claire Nicholson
Vice-Chair – Marion Dell
Membership Secretary – Stuart N Clarke
Publicity and Marketing Officer – Sarah M Hall
Activities Secretary – Sarah Phillips
Treasurer – Ian Griffiths
Secretary – Lynne Newland
Executive Council Members – Stephen Barkway, Maggie Humm and Lindsay Martin 
Nine Officers are willing to continue in their current posts, if nominated. Lindsay Martin will retire from his post at the AGM. 

The current Editorial Committee of the Virginia Woolf Bulletin comprises  Stuart N Clarke (Chair), Stephen Barkway, Mary Ellen Foley, Sarah M Hall and Lynne Newland. All are willing to continue in their current posts, if nominated.
If you would like to be nominated or nominate another Member as an Executive Council Member or a member of the Editorial Committee please complete the nomination form and return it to me by Saturday 10 April 2021.  
Pandemic permitting, I look forward to meeting you on Saturday 10 April 2021.  
Lynne Newland
Secretary

84 Waterman Way

London E1W 2QW

Email: lynne@newlandmail.com
Tel: 020 77090959
